
Draft South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse Green 

Infrastructure Strategy 

The draft South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse Green Infrastructure Strategy 

is published for consultation alongside the Preferred Options for the Vale of White 

Horse Local Plan 2031 Part 2: Additional Sites and Detailed Policies. 

The Preferred Options consultation starts on Thursday 9 March 2017 and runs for 

eight weeks until Thursday 4 May 2017.  

Although this consultation draft of the Green Infrastructure Strategy covers elements 

within South Oxfordshire district, the Council would appreciate it if comments were 

only made on the elements of the strategy that relate to the Vale of White Horse, as 

part of the strategy for South Oxfordshire is yet to be completed.  

The content and Settlement Green Infrastructure Networks related to South 

Oxfordshire within the draft strategy will be updated and available for public 

consultation alongside the Preferred Options for the South Oxfordshire Local Plan on 

29 March 2017.   




